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September 24, 2021 

Via Electronic Filing 

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

Re: Change of Service List – Petition Nos.: 1352, 1310, 1310A, and 1397 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

As previously indicated in the August 30, 2021 correspondence to the Connecticut Siting 
Council, David Bogan and Stephen Bright are no longer with Locke Lord LLP, and are now with 
Day Pitney LLP.   

Below is the updated contact information for Mr. Bogan and Mr. Bright.  Please update 
the service lists in Petition No. 1352, Petition No. 1310, Petition No. 1310A, and Petition No. 
1397 to reflect this updated information.  Thank you. 

Prior Contact Information for Mr. Bogan New Contact Information for Mr. Bogan 

20 Church Street
Hartford, CT 06103 

242 Trumbull Street 
Hartford, CT 06103-1212 

Phone:  (860) 541-7711 Phone: (860) 275-0187 

Fax: (860) 877-2145 Fax: (860) 881-2463 

Email: David.Bogan@lockelord.com Email: DBogan@daypitney.com
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Prior Contact Information for Mr. Bright New Contact Information for Mr. Bright 

111 Huntington Avenue, 9th Floor 

Boston, MA 02199 

One Federal Street, 29th Floor 

Boston, MA 02110 

Phone:  (617) 239-0100 Phone: (857) 321-9361 

Fax: (617) 227-4420 Fax: (617) 607-6066 

Email: Stephen.Bright@lockelord.com Email: SBright@daypitney.com

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require additional 
information.  Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

Stephen Bright 


